
Allen, Meredith
10/11/2013 7:12:39 AM
Marzia Zafar (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Safety Leadership Workshop 

Hi Marzia,

We don't have any sessions scheduled but I'm working on having one scheduled for Strategic Planning in 
November at the Climbing School. I should have dates to send to you early next week.

Have a great weekend! 
Meredith
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